Dear Board of Supervisors,

Mark Davis and Rob McAsey purchased 601 Kings Court a few years ago and plan to move our
insurance business into this upscale office on January 1st, 2021. Your decision to convert the
motel to a shelter was hidden from the public and will be devastating to many tax paying
businesses such as Selzer Realty and Mark Davis Insurance Agency Inc. The leading real estate
and insurance agencies in Mendocino County. Please use same common sense in this matter
and STOP the project until a suitable location can be found.

Mark Davis, Rob McAsey, Stasi Carr



